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As previously mentioned in our newsletter the Murray Bridge North School External 
School Review will happen on Monday and Tuesday of next week – 26 and 27 
September.  
 
The Review Panel consists of June Goode and Margot Mignonne and they would like to 
meet with parents. 
 
They are looking forward to meeting you and have scheduled an informal meeting 
starting at 2.30pm on Monday 26/9 enabling parents to collect children when the bell 
goes.  
 
If you are available and would like to share your views with the Panel please contact 
Gill Ayres on 85323055 to let her know. 
 
 

Regards, 
 
Kay McInerney  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


